
 
 
 
Minutes from 15th June 2016 planning meeting, at MISCO offices 
 
People present: Joseph FX Zahra, Dr Lawrence Gonzi, Fr Mark Sultana, Mr Mario Galea, Mr Joe Borg, 
Mr Etienne Dalli, Mark DeMicoli 
  

1. Discussion on the International Conference in Rome and mention of conference in NYC, on 
23rd September 2016. 
 

2. Next Hour of Reflection scheduled for Wednesday 19th October at 6 pm, at Mount St Joseph, 
with Fr Mark Sultana. 

 
3. Preparation meeting on 23rd August 5 pm, at MISCO, for meeting with Archbishop 

 
4. Meeting with HG Archbishop Scicluna on Tuesday 6th September 10:30 am till 11:30 am 

 
5. Year End Holy Mass and dinner on Monday 5th December at 7 pm, place and restaurant to 

be announced. 
 

6. Planning Meeting re: Course on Politics & the Common Good,  Tuesday 5th July at, 5 pm, 
MISCO offices 
 

7. Plan a strategic meeting for CAPPF in Malta, to map out the next 3- 5 years, inspired by the 
document prepared by CAPPF- USA, outlining vision and objectives. 
 

8. Reaching out to friends/members of CAPPF in Malta (we have around 40 people on our 
mailing list) what can be done to encourage more involvement? 
 

9. Initiative to address Standards in Public Life, covering society in general and including  
politics, professions, business and banking, NGOs and unions. 
 

 Workshop session (2 hours from 8:30 am to 10:30 am) with a core group: to have a 
brief presentation for 20 min, followed by debates or brainstorming session, 
discussion and concluding remarks by chairperson, or invited guest (such as HG 
Archbishop Scicluna).  Joseph FX Zahra to speak to Archbishop about this initiative. 
 

 The material and ideas generated by this workshop session will be then presented to 
a wider audience in a seminar and/or paper. 

 
10. A seminar on Centesimus Annus 25th Anniversary, or on things that Pope Francis mentioned 

to us (i.e. new economy, etc.) 
 

11. Invitation to Monsignor Claudio Maria Celli to come to Malta for an event, possible Lenten 
retreat in 2017. 
 

12. Collaboration with CUA, Prof Andrew Abela. Mark DeMicoli to discuss with Professor Abela 
next month in Washington DC. 
 

13. Etienne Dalli suggested possible online courses, or initiative to create short videos with 
teachings on Social Doctrine, or Business Ethics. 


